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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  

June 3, 2020 
The Board of Health meeting was called to order at 3:05PM. 

 

All members were present.   

 

The following items were discussed: 

  

1.  The Board was given an update on rats in areas of the city. 

 

2.  The Board approved Pool Permits be extended through 2021.   

 

3.  The Board approved existing Camp Permits can be extended through 2021. 

 

4.  Xilio Therapeutics, 828 Winter Street, 3rd Floor.  RDNA Permit was approved. 

 

5.  Immunitas Therapeutics, 830 Winter Street, 2nd Floor.  RDNA permit was                   

approved.  

6.  Assistant Director Creonte addressed the Board updating them on the hard work 

and time Director Feeley and the Public Health Nurse have put in during the 

Pandemic.  And the staff of the Health Department working hard to support them. 

7.  Chairman Dr. Merola addressed the Board on how Director Feeley is leading 

her Department and working hard every day for the public. The Board is to support 

her ongoing efforts for the City of Waltham and her Department.  All members 

agreed and approved. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:15PM. 

 

The next Board of Health Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 9, 2020 

at 5PM.  Time is subject to change. 
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